

May 16, 1951 Letter, C. P. Koh to Lieutenant General John B. Coulter

Citation:

"Letter, C. P. Koh to Lieutenant General John B. Coulter", May 16, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-009, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122614

Summary:

C. P. Koh informs Lieutenant General Coulter that Syngman Rhee will be present at a memorial service.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

May 16, 1951

Aide de Camp to the Deputy Army Commander Light United States Army.

Sir:

The President has received General Coulter's invitation to the Memorail Services which will be held at 1100 hours, 30 May 1951 at the United Nations Cemetery, andhas instructed me to inform you that he will be present at the ceremony

Sincerely yours,

C;P. Koh.